Christopher Taylor
City of Ann Arbor
August 25, 2021

Dear Mayor Taylor,

I hereby resign my appointment to the Ann Arbor Downtown
Development Authority. My present term would have run from
June 1, 2018 through May 31, 2022.

I have enjoyed my three terms of service on the DDA. Ann
Arbor is fortunate to have a Downtown Development Authority.
Its volunteer leadership and its dedicated staff are reflected in so
many positive outcomes for the city.

this will also allow you to
appoint someone of your choice who cares about our town to

carry on the work in a timely fashion.

Thank you so much for this opportunity to serve our city.

Sincerely,

N S 1o

Robert E‘. Guenzel

CC: Maura Thomson, DDA Interim Executive Director
Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk



